
  
    BANK OF GUYANA 

 NOTICE 
 

The Bank of Guyana will no longer be minting the one dollar coin which has been in circulation 
since 1996. The decision to stop minting this coin is based on the public's reluctance to accept 
coins, compounded by the low redemption rates and high production cost.  

Although the Bank of Guyana will no longer be minting the one dollar coin, it should continue to 
be accepted by retailers and financial institutions, however where the one dollar coin is not 
available merchants may round payments to the nearest five dollar.  

The Bank will continue to issue the one dollar coin until the stock is depleted and will exchange 
these coin for banknotes.  
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